
I would like to express my sincere thanks to all of the officials, site managers, timers, 
table workers, hospitality, awards, meet entry, and all the other workers who have 
helped to make the 2012 Southwest District Swimming and Diving Classic a great 
success. Without the help of all of you we could not have put on an event of this size 
for the 3300 swimmers and divers who took part this year at the following locations.
Washington Twp. Rec. Center, Trotwood Madison High School, Beavercreek YMCA, 
Countryside YMCA, Mason High School, Milford High School, Miami University,
University of Cincinnati, and Keating Natatorium at St. Xavier High School.
Thanks again for all of your help.
Tom Schoborg
Meet Director
Southwest District Swimming and Diving Classic 


